
 

Florida Painters has completed their walk-through 
and taken photographs of every home in Gleneagles.  
If there were any glaring issues, they have already 
been noted and the homeowner contacted.   

Our TENTATIVE schedule has been posted on the Florida Painters 
website.  If you’d like to access this, go to: 

www.floridapainters.com 
Click on the CONDO/HOA link. 
Click on Gleneagles Tentative Schedule. 

Bookmark this link so you can refer back to it as the schedule will get 
updated when the project kicks off in September. 

LANAI AND SCREEN DOOR PAINTING 
In early July, you will receive a letter from Florida Painters.  It will contain a 
reminder of some Homeowner Responsibilities and the form that you will 
return IF you want your lanai ceiling painted and/or your phantom screen 
door painted.  The form and your payment will go back directly to Florida 
Painters.  Instructions will clearly indicate where to send that information.  It 
will have a September 1st deadline. 

As always, contact gleneaglespaint2019@gmail.com with questions or 
concerns. 

Regards, 

Gleneagles Paint Project 
gleneaglespaint2019@gmail.com
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